Dear editor:
As an independent community pharmacist serving our community and employing xxx individuals, I will soon be attending the National Community Pharmacists Association’s 2015 Annual Convention at the Gaylord National Resort and Convention Center in National Harbor, MD. This meeting of pharmacists from across the nation will allow me to discuss best practices with my colleagues to recharge, reimagine and reinvent the future of our practices while also hearing from speakers such as Steven Levitt, co-author of Freakonomics, which spent 8 years on the New York Times best seller list and from former CNN correspondent Candy Crowley. 
Independent community pharmacists are an invaluable asset to patients and our healthcare system. Our team members are readily available to answer a patient’s question, review their prescriptions for potential harmful interactions, and to work with patients and their physicians to maximize the use of less costly generic alternatives to brand name drugs. Such services help us build long lasting relationships with our patients which in turn help boost patient adherence to their medication regimens. Ours is a constantly evolving industry and NCPA’s 2015 Annual Convention will help provide the necessary tools to continue to meet our patients’ needs and provide them the service they both deserve and expect.
Sincerely, 
